
Response from Roads – 17/0011/LRB

Lynsey,

Sorry for not coming back to you sooner but I was on annual leave then public holidays.

No comments to make as the site connects directly to the A83 Tarbet – Campbeltown Trunk Road.

Best wishes for the New Year.

Regards

James

James Ross
Traffic & Development Officer MAKI
Argyll & Bute Council
Roads & Amenity Services
1A Manse Brae
Lochgilphead
Argyll
PA31 8RD
Tel. 01546 604655
e mail. james.ross@argyll-bute.gov.uk

From: Innis, Lynsey 
Sent: 08 December 2017 12:37
To: Bain, Peter (Planning) <Peter.Bain@argyll-bute.gov.uk>; Kerr, Richard <Richard.Kerr@argyll-
bute.gov.uk>; MacDonald, Rory <rory.macdonald@argyll-bute.gov.uk>; 
'development_management@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk' 
<development_management@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk>; roadsconsmaki 
<roadsconsmaki@argyll-bute.gov.uk>; 'planningconsultations@scottishwater.co.uk' 
<planningconsultations@scottishwater.co.uk>
Cc: localreviewprocess <localreviewprocess@argyll-bute.gov.uk>; MacLean, Marion 
<Marion.MacLean@argyll-bute.gov.uk>
Subject: Intimation of receipt of notice of review - Reference 17/0011/LRB (Planning Ref: 
17/02333/PP) Land North of North Craigruadh, Tayinloan, PA29 6XF [OFFICIAL]

Classification: OFFICIAL

Please find enclosed paperwork in respect of the above case, any comments should be sent to the 
localreviewprocess@argyll-bute.gov.uk no later than Friday, 22 December 2017.  

Lynsey

Lynsey Innis
Senior Committee Assistant
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Kilmory
Lochgilphead
PA31 8RT
Tel: 01546 604338
Email: lynsey.innis@argyll-bute.gov.uk

Argyll and Bute – Realising our potential 
together

                                                                        

--- 

Argyll and Bute Council classify the sensitivity of emails according to the Government Security 
Classifications. The adopted classifications are:

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED
Non public sector business i.e. does not require protection.

OFFICIAL
Routine public sector business, operations and services.

OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE
Particularly sensitive information that can be shared on a need to know basis, where inappropriate 
access or release could have damaging consequences. Disclosure in response to FOISA should be 
verified with the data owner prior to release.

OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE PERSONAL
Particularly sensitive information that can be shared on a need to know basis relating to an identifiable 
individual, where inappropriate access or release could have damaging consequences. For example, 
where relating to investigations, vulnerable individuals, or the personal / medical records of people.

OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE COMMERCIAL
Commercial or market-sensitive information, including that subject to statutory or regulatory 
obligations, that may be damaging to Argyll and Bute Council, or to a commercial partner if improperly 
accessed. Disclosure in response to FOISA should be verified with the data owner prior to release.
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